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Weekend Early Voting Available This Weekend 

Consolidated Municipal and Special Elections Take Place on March 7, 2017 

 

LOS ANGELES – Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan reminds 

voters they can vote early this weekend at one of seven additional locations in LA County. 

This weekend (Saturday and Sunday) there will be seven additional locations, outside of our Norwalk 

headquarters, open to the public to vote. All locations are open from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. All voters in line at 

4 p.m. will be able to vote. 

The Weekend Early Voting locations can be found in the following cities: West Covina, Los Angeles, 

North Hills, Culver City, Torrance, Pasadena and Lancaster. 

For information and materials on Early Voting please visit lavote.net. 

This election will include a countywide measure and – depending on where you live – city and school 

district contests and measures. 

For translated election materials in Armenian, Chinese, Farsi, Hindi, Japanese, Khmer, Korean, Russian, 

Spanish, Tagalog, Thai or Vietnamese, please call (800) 815-2666, option 3. 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 

records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 

information, visit lavote.net and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  

### 

Share the news on Twitter and Facebook! 
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